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Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 Baseline Rd

From: sacha poshni  
Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 11:22 AM 
To: DL ‐ Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; pmiller‐co@ndp.on.ca 
Subject: 1400 Baseline Rd 

Good Morning, 

I was recently surprised to hear that a tower and townhomes would be build on public land without the infrastructure to 
support these units.  I was shocked to heard that none of my neighbors or people who would be impacted by this 
construction were aware of these plans through your office. 

We have a worldwide pandemic at the moment and creating more congestion in a small area like this is a public safety 
hazard, I would hope we could delay construction on this property until such time, where it would be safe for all of us to 
meet in person.  It is very concerning that we have a city Councillor (Maria Pearson) who would be so bold as to vote to 
approve this proposal, without consulting the residents who live in her ward. 

As per section 224 of the Municipal Act, sections a and d, she is required to represent the public and to consider the well-
being and interests of the municipality and to ensure the accountability and transparency of the operations of the 
municipality, including the activities of the senior management of the municipality.  She has failed in doing both in our 
neighborhood. 

I would request a meeting for the community, so that myself and my neighbors issues and concerns can be heard.  At a 
time where there is such a disconnect between the government and society, I believe that this would be beneficial to 
everyone involved. 

Please send all future correspondence with respect to 1400 Baseline Road, Winona, ON to me directly. 

Sincerely, 

Sacha Poshni 
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